
 
 

 
 The session will aim to raise awareness of speech, language and communication needs (SLCN) and consider 
the impact on a child’s social, emotional and mental health (SEMH). SLCN can become apparent through a 
child’s behaviour in a variety of ways and we shall provide further insight into these complex links.  
The session provides an opportunity to share ideas about what works for you and a chance to discuss and 
learn from other parents/carers.  
There will also be an opportunity for questions to the Advisory Teachers and Family Worker from the 
Communication and Interaction Team and the Social, Emotional and Mental Health team. 

Language development and your child –  
A free, drop in session for parents and carers 
Are you worried about your child’s developing language skills? 

Do you want to know how you can help at home? 
What does ‘behaviour is communication’ really mean? 
Do you want to know how talking with your child can support their reading and writing? 
 

 

Why not come and join us at the Torridge Family Hub to find out more.  
You can chat with Speech and Language Therapists and SEND Advisory 
Teachers. We have lots of information and activities to share with you or 
we’re happy to just sit down and have a coffee and a chat about your 
child. 
 
We welcome you to share ideas about what works for you and have a 
chance to discuss and share with other parents/carers.  
 
So please come along to what we hope will be the first of many drop-in 
sessions at the Family Hub. 
 

Torridge Family Hub 
Victoria Park, Bideford, EX39 2QQ 

 
Wednesday 12th March – 9.30-11.30am 

 

ALL WELCOME! 
 
 

 


